
 

Student Activity News 

ICT Mahidol organized the “Information Session for Track Selection” and the 

“Talk with Seniors Session” Academic Year 2023 

 
 

On November 15, 2023 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 
Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), organized the “Information Session for Track Selection” and 
the “Talk with Seniors” Academic Year 2023, for its 3rd year students of B.Sc. in Information 
and Communication Technology (ICT International Program). On this occasion, Asst. Dr. 
Thanapon Noraset, Assistant Dean for Academic Affairs, addressed a warm welcome speech 
to all students. In addition, Asst. Prof. Dr. Thitivatr Patanasakpinyo, Asst. Dr. Dolvara Guna-
Tilaka, Asst. Prof. Dr. Morakot Choetkiertikul, as well as Dr. Pilailuck Panphattarasap, instructors, 
explained the process of selecting a major track at the Grand Auditorium, 4th floor, ICT Building, 
Salaya. 

There was also the “Talk with Seniors Session”, where senior students shared their 
experiences and discussed the 8 tracks with their juniors: Computer Science, Database and 
Intelligent Systems, Computer Networks, Software Engineering, Electronic Business Systems, 
Multimedia Systems, Management Information Systems, and Health Information Technology. 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/ict-track-selection/  
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